
The findings of this Committee were transmitted by
Secretary-General during the last week of January, 1947, to
Members of the United Nations.

The Secretary-General on May 24, 1947, addressed a f on
communication to ail Members of the United Nations request
information concerning their plans for meeting relief needs ini 19
From the information received up to July 15, 1947, it was evid
that plans adequate to meet approxixnately one-half of total finaI4
assistance needed for the minimum imports required to supply
basic essentials of if e were receiving consideration by Meni

ments.
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